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March 28, 2003 
 
Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Lorraine Hunt 
Office of Management and Budget, NEOB 
Room 10202, 725 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20503 
 
 
Dear Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Hunt: 
 
The Office of Management and Budget is supposed to work for the citizens 
of the United States, not the multinational corporations who seem to seize 
every opportunity to make a profit -- even over our dead bodies.  Do the 
people who work in your Office have grandparents? I do, and I can testify 
that they are not worth less than younger human beings. Allowing corporate 
pollution at a level of "acceptable risk" is a perfect example of a system 
that favors profits over people. Please revise your standards to a level 
that protects human life, not the right to pollute for profit. Otherwise, 
you're bound to get a reputation as a bunch of bureaucrats, working for 
the forces of wealth and corruption, rather than a group of human beings 
like the rest of us, who work in service to your country. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Stephen Wingeier 
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